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LFMEAB Official Selected for Training of AOTS, Japan 

 
Mr. Md-Mamun-Or-Rashid, Manager, of Leathergoods And Footwear Manufacturers & 
Exporters Association of Bangladesh (LFMEAB) is selected for a training on Industrial 
Relations (IR) and Human Resource Management (HRM) from The Association of 
Overseas Technical Cooperation and Sustainable Partnerships (AOTS) Tokyo, Japan. 
AOTS is a Japan-based human resources development organization that supports 
developing countries by promoting technical cooperation through training and other 
support programs.  
 
Mr. Mamun has been selected from a large number of competitors of 
the country. His outstanding performance in the selection process 
conducted by MCCI will add value in building image of the 
Association.  He will attend the training in Tokyo Kenshu Center from 
13th to 20th October 2022. The training aims to deepen the 
understanding on impact of pandemic on the working environment, 
“New Normal” Working Style, Enhancement of Organization Motivation and Engagement. 
This training also aims to improve IR and HRM practices of respective organizations and 
industry, visit Japanese companies to observe the management practices among others.  
 
LFMEAB congratulates Mr. Mamun for his achievement and hopes that members and the 
industry will immensely be benefited out of his professional development.  
 
 
 


